
  
 

       
     

     
 
 
 

    
    

 
 

      
  

   
      

     
 

              
           

           
  

 
              

  
 

           
 

    
   

   

        
       
  

  
 

     
   

   

       
        

     
  

    
    

    
    

 
        

  
  

 
     

    
  

 
 

       
           

     
             

           


 


 

 


 


 

 


 

 


 

PUBLIC NOTICE
 

CHARLESTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
 
69A Hagood Avenue
 

Charleston, South Carolina 29403-5107
 

REGULATORY DIVISION 29 June 2018 
Refer to: P/N #2012-0960 

FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT
 
PUBLIC AVAILABILITY
 
FOR THE PROPOSED
 

NAVY BASE INTERMODAL FACILITY,
 
CHARLESTON COUNTY, SOUTH CAROLINA
 

Notice is hereby given that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Charleston District, in cooperation 
with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, and Federal Railroad Administration, has 
released the Final Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS) for the proposed Navy Base 
Intermodal Facility. 

The FEIS will be available June 29, 2018 on the “Navy Base Intermodal Facility EIS” website at: 
http://www.NavyBaseICTF.com 

Printed copies of the FEIS will be available for review at: 

Cooper River Memorial Library 
3503 Rivers Avenue 
Charleston, SC 29405 

Monday - Thursday 10 am – 8 pm 
Friday & Saturday 10 am – 6 pm 
Closed Sunday 
(843) 744-2489 

Charleston County Public (Main) Library 
68 Calhoun Street 
Charleston, SC 29401 

Monday - Thursday 9 am – 8 pm 
Friday & Saturday 9 am – 6 pm 
Sunday 2 – 5 pm 
(843) 805-6930 

North Charleston City Hall 
2500 City Hall Lane 
Planning Department, Third Floor 
North Charleston, SC 29406 

Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 5 pm 
Closed Saturday and Sunday 
(843) 554-5700 

The public review period for the FEIS will extend for 30 days from the date of this notice. All 
comments should be made in writing at the address given at the top of this notice or submitted via 
the project website (http://www.NavyBaseICTF.com) and should be received on or before July 
31, 2018. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ON THE FEIS: 
For information about this project contact Mr. Shawn Boone, Project Manager, by mail: 69A 
Hagood Avenue, Charleston, SC 29403. 
For inquiries from the media, please contact the Corps of Engineers, Charleston District 
Corporate Communications Officer (CCO), Ms. Glenn Jeffries, by telephone: (843) 329–8123. 
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